

STATE OF TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 401 CHURCH STREET 6TH FLOOR L&C ANNEX **NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37243**

December 13, 2012

Mr. David T. Kellogg Assistant Superintendent Gallatin Public Utilities 239 Hancock Street Gallatin, TN 37066

Re:

Agreed Order WPC11-0066

Water Resources Number 12-0706

Project: Draft Corrective Action Plan/Engineering Report (CAP/ER)

Gallatin Public Utilities

County: Sumner

Dear David:

We have reviewed this Draft Corrective Action Plan/Engineering Report (CAP/ER) the division received from you on November 13, 2012. This report contains the proposed actions by the utility to eliminate overflows in the collection system. We have no comments concerning its contents. We have stamped the two copies of the report we received "Approved." We are returning one copy to you and retaining one copy for our files. We look forward to receiving the final report in the near future.

If we may be of any assistance, please feel free to contact us either by phone (615) 532-0358 or by e-mail at Phil.Simmons@tn.gov.

Sincerely,

Philip M. Simmons, P.E.

Manager, Municipal Facilities Section

AllyM. Surious

Division of Water Resources

Enclosures

File Copy:

Mike Thornton, Nashville Environmental Field Office, Water Resources

Patrick Cromer, Enforcement and Compliance Section, Water Resources